
      
            LIHIR INTERNATIONAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

               

               

               

          
                                                                                                                      
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
 

Lihir International Primary School Council Annual General Meeting (AGM) was held at the school last Thursday. 
The 2018/2019 School Council membership consists of: 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 2018/2019 
   

• Steven Butt    NML rep Chairperson 
 

• Fiona Karaut    NML rep 

• Leo Kola    NML rep 

• Rita George    NML rep      
 

• Angela Pukari    Parent rep 18-19  

• Maristella Baris    Parent rep 18-19   

• Adrian Daimol    Parent rep 18-19   
 

• Grace Zeriga-Gati / Ben Huxtable  P&W rep 18    

• Catherine Langusch    Staff rep 18    

• Greg Neville    Principal 
 
The School Council meets at 7pm on Thursday twice a term. If you are interested in finding out more about the 
School Council, please give me a call or make a time to come in for a chat. 
 

Netball 
In Term 2 on Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th May, Our Lady of The Sacred Heart International School in 
Kavieng will be hosting a netball competition with teams from Kavieng and Lihir. If you are interested in 
playing in either the students or adults team, or helping out over the weekend, please see Ms Langusch 
or Mr. Neville. 
 
Parent / Teacher Interviews 
Parent / Teacher interviews for all classes will be held between 3pm and 6pm on 26th and 27th March. 
Parents can book at time with Rose in the office. 
 

After School Activities Term One  

Students certainly have a range of activities happening this term!  

• Monday: Soccer with Mr McKeiver for years 1 – 8, from 3pm-4pm 

• Wednesday: Homework Club for years 3/4 and 5/6 students, from 3pm-4pm 

• Thursday: Media in the 5/6 room for years 4 – 8, from 3pm-4pm 

• Friday: Hockey with Alex Butt for years 1-3, from 3pm-4pm.  

• Netball training on Saturday afternoon with Ms Langusch and Mrs Neale for 

Yr 5 students and older, at 9-10am and Wednesday afternoons from 3-4pm. 
 

Golden Orchid Ball Planning 
If you attended last year and would like to assist the Golden Orchid Ball planning 
Committee in preparing for the 2018 ball, please complete the short survey 
attached to this Toksave and return to the School. 
 

 

 

      Week 6 Term 1 2018  

 

 

 



 

Congratulations Week 5 Principal Award Winners 
 

 

Bertilla Sigere - Year 7 
 

Sam Butt – Year 1 
 

Faithlynne Sana - Kindy 
 

Jaden Gadebo – Year 3 
 

Martin Matirava – Prep 
 

Dwaynne Bagla – Year 5 
 
 

Congratulations to our Year 7/8 Class for their exciting 
presentation on the 7/8 Leadership Camp! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Uniforms 
The new red and blue sports polos and navy blue sports shorts are now available. Please see Rose in 
the office to purchase. 

 
 
 
 

 

Aiden Neale 
 

If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School, please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 

Kind regards 

Greg Neville 



 
 
 

2017 Golden Orchid Ball Feedback 
 

1. Very Poor 2. Poor 3. Good 4. Very Good 5. Excellent 
 
Please Circle in each box below 
 
 

Theme / Decorations:     1.  2.  3. 4. 5. 
 “A Night on the Oriental Express”   

 
 

Food / Dining      1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 
 

 
 

Music / Band      1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 
 

 
 

Overall Rating      1. 2. 3. 4. 5. 
 

 
 

Additional Comments: 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Name: _________________________ 
 
 
Please return to the school office. 


